
It’s Plein Air!! 
Saturday, April 13, 2024 

9:30 am - Noon
Our April Plein Air Event will be held 
at the former RED HOUSE GALLERY 
AND STUDIOS as we pay tribute to 
the many years this house was used 
by the Swannanoa Valley Art League. 

   This house, located next to the Monte 
Vista Hotel in Black Mountain, NC, was built 
in 1929 and has a wonderful character that 
will be exciting to paint. The Red House is 
located at 308 West State Street, Black 
Mountain, NC  28711. 

   When you arrive, please park behind the 
Red House since the Monte Vista Hotel 
uses the front parking lots.

   Note: If you GPS the Red House Gallery and Studios you will be directed to 
their new location at 101 Cherry Street in Black Mountain, so use the Monte 
Vista Hotel address to find us! Although a visit to their new gallery would be a 
real treat.

Since the weather is always 
unpredictable, we 
encourage everyone to 
paint at the place of their 
own choosing if the 
weather prohibits us from 
being outside.  
   But please share your 
painting with us in the 
format and time frame 
stated to be included in 
the web show.

There will be an online show of the work 
that is done for this Plein Air Event. 


To be included you will need to send a 
photo of your painting to 

APSmedia828@gmail.com by 10 pm on 
April 14th. Please name your photo file: 

Lastname_Firstname_Title.  

Feel free to make any comments 


you would like about your 

Plein Air experience.
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